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Dear Parents,

With the summer fast approaching, the BSA would like to know who would be interested in competing in another around the Island run. This event was a great success last year and raised a magnificent £2,000 for school trips. 

Anyone who is interested in taking part please fill in the form below and return to the office by Friday 4th July.

Best Wishes 

BSA  
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